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10 April 2020

Subject:Situation arising out of COVID19

Dear Member,

As we deeply mourn the unfortunate demise of our colleague from Indore, Dr

Shatrughan Panjwani,a frontline warrior in this war to save the humanity, we

remind ourselves that there is no scope to put our guard down even for a moment.

Even a moment of complacency could prove catastrophic for ourselves and also

our near and dear ones. Please follow the preventive and management guidelines

as envisaged by WHO and Government of India which has also been endorsed

by CIAP and has been uploaded in the website iapindia.org and are being revised

and updated as more data emerges out of the ongoing situation.

We would also like to inform you that WBAP as a part of its’ social responsibility

has donated Rs 1lac to CM emergency relief fund.

The current situation mandates putting off our meetings and seminars requiring

our physical presence temporarily.Fresh dates will be intimated to you once the

situation improves. Till then we can always reach out to each other by digital

means. Social distancing means just physical distancing. We are as close to each

other as a big WBAP family.

Once again let’s pledge to try our level best to save ourselves and the humanity

from the scourge. We will definitely emerge victorious.

Long live WBAP

Warm regards

Dr Atul Gupta Dr Madhumita Nandi

President Hony Secretary

And the entire Team WBAP 2020


